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Early in the 3rd Quarter of 2013, NBP 

participated in the Pleasanton Human Services 

Commission’s Strategic Plan development 

project. This meeting, which took place on 

July 8th, included a focus group that assessed 

needs of families and individuals in the 

Pleasanton community. NBP met with 

Resource Development Associates and fellow 

human service providers to help develop the 

community’s long-term Strategic Plan.
 

Participants provided insight that will help 

identify the greatest needs and barriers to 

service, and ultimately shape how human 

services will be delivered in the near future. 

NBP looks forward to exploring additional 

opportunities for collaboration with the 

Pleasanton Human Services Commission.
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